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From:
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To:
Subject:

pulchritude <pulchritude@bellsouth.net>
Monday, February 8, 2010 10:53 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
CFTC Proposal

I currently trade Forex & am completely AGAINST the changes proposed. We know all of the risks prior to funding
our accounts & therefore should be left to us to continue in our endeavors.

Thank you,
S.M.


